SHREVEPORT, LOUISIANA
January 26, 1963

Carl Dabelstein,

K¢SBV
Omaha, Nebraska.

Dear OM:

Many thanks to you for reporting reception of this station

on December 31, during our frequency check transmission
of that date.

Dont hear from '"Hams'" very often though we
appreciate the fact that they write occassionally. Iam
very grateful to you for your report, especially since I

am W5VT here in Shreveport. We check frequency at

KRMD with Commercial Radio Monitoring Service in

Kansas City. Well, gotta get going as am on the job and
don't have too much time. Thanks again and until next
time 73 and good luck to you OM.

Radio Station KRMD

‘ W.’ J. Wilkinson Jr., Eng.



